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June Newsletter

Dear parents and carers, 

Though our school year nears an end, we are as busy as ever and our children are still 
working incredibly hard. As you will see in this newsletter, we have so much to celebrate –
exciting trips, service to others, sporting success and more, showing what an amazing school 
and community we have. Thank you to everyone for all of their hard work. 

This Friday (5th July) we are excited to welcome you all to our Summer Fayre between 
3.10pm – 4pm. We very much hope you will all the able to stay after school to celebrate, 
support and have fun with us. 

As we hope for some more warm weather soon, let us take a moment to thank 
God our creator for the wonderful gifts he has given us…

A Summer Prayer

Long warm days… 

The pace of life slows… 

A time for picnics and rest in the shade… 

Lord, 

Help me to rest a while in the cooling shade of your presence. 

Slow down my restless heart 

And fill me with gentle compassion for all your people. 

Amen



This month, Year 6 were lucky enough to go on their annual residential to Stanley 
Head – and what a week they had! 

Kayaking, climbing, caving, archery… they did it all, pushing themselves all the way and 
constantly supporting each other, showing determination, bravery and kindness.

It must be said though that our teachers received constant compliments from the staff 
at Stanley Head about how respectful, mature and wonderful our children were, so 
thank you Year 6 – you really did us proud. 

Year 6 - Stanley Head 2024



A huge congratulations and well done 
to all the children who competed at 
the Northwood track and field events 
this month. 

This year’s team was possibly the most 
successful we have ever had, 
performing extremely well and 
winning a number of events, with 
some qualifying for the city finals in 
July! We are so proud of you all and 
cannot wait to see further success in 
the future. 

A huge thank you to Mrs. Hilton and 
Mrs. Wilson for preparing the children 
to well during their after school club –
your efforts really paid off!

Nursery class had a wonderful 
experience this month as they enjoyed 
a '3 Billy Goats Gruff' themed trip at 
Gruff Outdoor Learning. 

They met and fed a range of animals, 
created some crafts to take home and 
participated in lots of outdoor, 
imaginative play! What a brilliant 
experience for them all. 

Thank you to all the staff and volunteers 
who made the trip possible, as well as 
to the children for their wonderful 
behaviour. 

Northwood Sporting Success!

Nursery Go Exploring…



The children in Reception visited the 
Wolseley Centre and completed the 
'fantastic frog' and 'beautiful 
butterflies' experience.  The children 
learned all about the world of water, 
the life cycle of a frog, and they 
discovered what other creatures live 
in the pond while going pond 
dipping.

Through games and outdoor 
exploration, the children also 
explored the life cycle of a butterfly, 
the importance of caterpillar 
camouflage and what other 
minibeasts live in nature. 

They behaved exceptionally and 
thoroughly enjoyed themselves!

Reception Visit the 
Wolseley Centre



Year Star Award Goldfinch 
Award

Handwriting Learning 
Behaviour

TT Rockstars

YN Chizaram Ugwonali
Micah Marfo
Jodelle Asubiojo
Abdul Tahweed

Asya Ceylan
Enrico Cervenak
Oliver Lee
Tamara Igbiriki

Henry Stubbs
Arissa Ali
Ayaan Azad
Mariam Haque

YR Alizah Noor Islam
Elias Asiedu
Adam Haji

Aaiza Ali
Sheikha Nishad
Hemayal Balall

Hemayal Balall
Damian Robins
Haider Chaudry

Suleman Khan
Kelvin Sithole
Kingsley Obeng

Y1 Yousaf Muhammed
Arin Mariwan
Abdu Abdulla
Chiedozie Nwanguma

Tayab Shakil
Mamoona Hussain
Jacob Hughes
Saif Ali Sherafghan

Stefania Stan
Kaashif Khaliq
Mina Omar
Poppie Beswick

Sufiyan Khan
Hashim Imran
Omarni Robinson
Zaina Choudary

Y2 Jasdeep Singh
Arthur Istoc
Humayra Choudhury

Ruby Rahman
Maya Kayani
Hardeep Singh

Khadija Ahmed
Leena Guli
Jannah Hussain

Lena Bidani
Mubarra Asif
Leena Guli

Y3 Matin Ain
Wafaa Fayyaz
Milan Kadir
Prince Barter Eneje

Haiza-Noor Imran
Laiba Noor Khan
Michaela Masar
Amelia Ali
Esra Yacqub

Ibrahim Uddin
Oliver Maoloud
Isaac Dwumfour
Madinah-Noor Adnan

Elias Hawley
Aron Mariwan
Maheen Tariq
Bawan Ibrahim

Makenzy Beswick
Sahad Khan
Isaac Dwumfour
Sahad Khan

Y4 Carla Travares da 
Rocha
Lily Moges
Ayaana Uddin
Mary Rajapakse

Naziha Islam
Esaam Khan
Whole Class
Naziha Islam

Sadia Rahman
Hadi Imran
Farid Bukhari
Monira Choudhury

Hadi Imran
Ammaz
Mehmood
Carla Travares da 
Rocha
Mustafa Khan

Carla Travares da 
Rocha
whole class
Esaam Khan
Ernest Obeng-
Boafa

Y5 Dastan Mustafa
Habeeb Khan
Christian Balough
Cindy Lin

Halima Ahmed
Momin Faisal
Hooriyah Khaliq
Sufyann Aqeeb

Raees Sherafghan
Rafi Rahman
Yusuf Haji
Dastan Mustafa

Ruqayah Ahmed
Eshal Bint Ahmed
Roma Saadi
Amir Ali

Habeeb Khan
Laaibah Ahmed
Amir Ali
Ife Oyelade

Y6 Maryam Rahman
Isabella Stubbs
Eshaan Tahir
Azaan Kayani

Zainab Ahmed
Hammad Ashfaq
Nan Obeng-Boafo

Mohammed Ali
Hammad Ashfaq
Mohammed Ali

Manha Kamran
Mobeen Khaliq
Danyal Mubashar
Noa Sveger-
Targus

Daniel Trocewicz
Shaan Mirza


